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COURT OF QUEEN’S BENCH OF ALBERTA

NOTICE TO THE PROFESSION

NEW SURROGATE FORMS

Use of new Surrogate Forms became compulsory for Applications submitted on or after
February 1, 2012. A transitional period which permitted the use of old forms expired on April
30, 2012.

Subject to the exception below, Clerks will not accept old forms in respect of Applications filed
after April 30, 2012. The old forms will be accepted in the following circumstances:

(a) death occurred before February 1, 2012; and

(b)  the original Application (utilizing the old forms) had been filed prior to May 1, 2012;
and

(c)  the original Application needed to be corrected and resubmitted or required additional
information.

In those circumstances, Clerks will accept resubmitted documentation and/or new required
documentation on either the old forms or the new forms, but only until June 30, 2012. After
June 30, 2012, re-submissions and new documentation will be accepted only if they comply with
the requirements of the new forms.
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